Review of Pupil Premium Strategy outcomes 2020-2021

Part B: Review of outcomes in the previous academic
year

Pupil premium strategy outcomes

This details the impact that our pupil premium activity had on pupils in the 2020 to 2021 academic year.

Due to COVID-19, performance measures have not been published for 2020 to 2021,
and 2020 to 2021 results will not be used to hold schools to account.

In light of recent disruption to schooling caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, our existing
pupil premium strategy was adapted to reflect education recovery needs.

* Pupil premium children were able to be identified and prioritised for face to face
provision whilst schools were operated differently

e As a result of continued professional development [including using a SWAN (Safety,
Wellbeing, All together, Nurture) approach], equipped all staff to enable a smooth
recovery curriculum

* Additional family support was given by SENCO (for those PP children with SEND)
and PP Lead, resulting in a positive return to learning

* Attendance last year was 97% (non-disadvantaged 97.6%). Persistent absenteeism
was 3%, which is lower than national figures

* As extra-curricular activities were limited, plans were made to increase these
activities for disadvantaged pupils on return to school in Sept 21, and as a result
90% of this cohort are accessing at least one after-school opportunity. This will
continue to be a focus throughout 2021-22.




